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Liliana Dmitrovic 

Via E mail 

request-147475-d140ff9e@whatdotheyknow.com 

Finance and Corporate 

Services 

Direct Line – 020 7525 7511 

Fax – 020 7525 7675 

accessinfo@southwark.gov.uk 

12th February 2013 

 

 

Dear Liliana, 

Re: Your request for information:  Ref No.274326 

Thank you for your request for information that was received on 28th January 2013 in 

which you requested: 

Please provide monthly 'transparency' documents of council spendings of over 
£500 for period between November 2010 and November 2011 (inclusive). 

 

The information requested is enclosed 

 

You are free to use the information provided for your own purposes, including any non-

commercial research you are doing and for the purposes of news reporting.  Any other 

re-use, for example commercial publication, requires the permission of the copyright 

holder.  You may apply for permission to re-use this information by submitting a request 

to accessinfo@southwark.gov.uk; you can find details on these arrangements at 

http://www.southwark.gov.uk/YourCouncil/FreedomofInformation/FOICopyright. Detailed 

advice about the Reuse of Public Sector Information Regulations (PSI) 2005 is available 

from the Office of Public Sector Information at: http://www.opsi.gov.uk/advice/index.htm. 

 

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and 

wish to make an appeal for a review of our decision, please write to the: 

Corporate Freedom of Information Officer 

The Governance Team (2nd Floor) 

PO Box 64529’ 

London 

SE1P 5LX 

Email: accessinfo@southwark.gov.uk 

If you are not content with the outcome your appeal, you may apply directly to the 

Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the Information Commissioner 
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cannot make a decision unless you have first exhausted our internal appeal procedure 

and you should contact him within 2 months of the outcome of your internal appeal. 

Further information on the Freedom of Information Act is available through the 
Information Commissioner at the: 
 
Information Commissioner's Office 
Wycliffe House  
Water Lane  
Wilmslow  
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
 
 
Telephone: 0303 123 1113 
Internet: www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Bradley Bright 
Assistant Freedom of Information Officer 
Finance and Corporate Services 


